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April 9, 2013  

 
 
To:             Washington Youth Soccer Association Presidents 

        Washington Youth Soccer District Commissioners  
        Washington Youth Soccer Board of Directors 

 
CC:  Washington Youth Soccer Member Association Representatives 
 
From:  Washington Youth Soccer Office 
 
Subject: Notice of May 18, 2013 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 
 
The purpose of this memo is to provide you with official notice of the Washington Youth 
Soccer Annual General Meeting (AGM) to be held on Saturday, May 18, 2013. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Embassy Suites Seattle-Tacoma International 
Airport at 15920 West Valley Highway, Seattle, Washington, 98188. A continental 
breakfast will be available starting at 8:00 AM. The AGM will begin at 9:00 AM.  
Included is the tentative agenda for the meeting. 
 
Please RSVP for the AGM by visiting WashingtonYouthSoccer.org and going to the 
Annual General Meeting page (located under the Events tab, Annual Events) no later 
than Friday, May 3, 2013.   
 
Lodging for Friday, May 17th will be provided by Washington Youth Soccer to any 
representative who must travel more than 50 miles (one way) to attend the meeting. All 
Associations who are eligible will be listed on the RSVP form; if your Association is 
within this area, please indicate on your RSVP if you need a room. If you are not 
eligible for complimentary lodging, you can still make a reservation at the special 
discounted rate of $99.00 by contacting Garret Sweet, Embassy Suites Senior Sales 
Manager, at 206-219-2144. 
 
During the 2013 AGM, elections will be held for 7 positions on the Board of Directors. A 
complete outline of the Board nomination process can be found on the AGM page of 
WashingtonYouthSoccer.org.  
 
Our 2013 Annual Awards Luncheon, where we will honor our Of the Year nominees 
and recipients, will directly follow our AGM on May 18th, 2013 – you will be able to 
RSVP for the luncheon on the AGM RSVP form.  We hope you will join us for the 
celebration.   
 
If you are an Association President who will be unable to attend the meeting, please 
share this information with the person who will serve as the Member Association 
Representative (MAR) for your Association.   
 
If you have any questions about the AGM or awards luncheon, please call or e-mail 
Kristen Phillips at Kristen@WashingtonYouthSoccer.org or 253-944-1607. 


